
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MICHIGAN ASSOCIATION OF RAILROAD PASSENGERS 
44th ANNUAL MEETING 

O’Kelly Banquet Hall, 23663 Park St, Dearborn MI 48124  
2 December 2017         10:00 am – 2:00 pm 

KEYNOTE SPEAKER 
Rick Harnish 

“A Bright Future for Passenger Trains in the Midwest” 
Make plans now to attend! This will be a joint meeting with the Midwest High Speed Rail Association, whose executive director, 
Rick Harnish, will speak about exciting developments that will create a strengthened and expanded passenger train network 
throughout the Midwest over the next four decades. 

MARP will honor John DeLora for his dedicated work over many years to improve Michigan train services and conditions for 
passengers. John founded MARP in 1973 and served as Chair for many years. He is also a 48 year member of the National 
Association of Railroad Passengers and served 15 years as Vice-President before his retirement in January this year. 

The cost to attend is $25 per person and includes a catered luncheon. The registration deadline is November 24.  

Please register ________ people at $25 per person. Fee includes a catered lunch. 

My Name _________________________________________________________ 

My guest’s Name ___________________________________________________ 

$____________ enclosed ($25 per person) 

SEND THIS FORM in an envelope with your personal check payable to MARP, Inc. to: 
MARP, Inc.  |  PO BOX 1368  |  OKEMOS MI 48805-1368 

 ONLINE REGISTRATION is available at  marp.org/?p=6693  using Pay Pal, a major credit card or debit card 

ACT NOW! The deadline for registration is November 24 


